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Bermuda Keelboat Regatta 2025
Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

BKR Event Cancellation

Source: Organizing Authority
Venue: Royal Bermuda Yacht Club
Published: 2025-09-27 17:38

Notice:
Dear Competitors,

The Royal Bermuda Yacht Club regrets to advise that the 2025 Bermuda Keelboat
Regatta, scheduled for 3–5 October, has been cancelled.
This decision was made after careful consideration of the current Atlantic weather
forecasts and the likely impact on conditions next week. We appreciate that this may
affect your plans, and hope that early notice will help with any necessary travel
arrangements.

Entry fee refunds will be processed by the Sailing Office where applicable, and all official
notices will continue to be posted on the online notice board.
We thank you for your understanding and look forward to welcoming you back to the
Club for future events.

Best regards,
PC Jon Corless
Chair, International Sailing Events Committee

https://www.racingrulesofsailing.org/documents/12250/event
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